Camille Soelberg
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LD 537

I support LD 537 because I believe minors need to have their privacy be protected,
especially from adults who wish to do harm to the minors or who wish to get political
gain by posting pictures and/or private information of minors. I teach in the Greely
school district and it's extremely disheartening to think of the stress and pain a certain
student has had to experience over the past weeks because of what adults posted
concerning her. Let's protect our youth!



